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March 5, 2020

The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  MARCH 12,  2020 - 7:00 PM
DALE  AND  FAE  will provide the refreshments.

NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  ADMINISTRATIVE  ASSISTANT
Many thanks to our members who kept a close watch on our river and streams during the potential high water events over the Fall and Winter.  We have been very fortunate not to have significant snowfall or high water during the period.
Just a reminder that the annual Muncy Area Mutual Aid (MAMA) 2020 Regional Fire/Rescue Training School will be held Saturday and Sunday, March 14 and 15 at the Hughesville High School.  As in past years, we will need help from all members, especially on Sunday, to assist with our designated task in assisting with the event command radio system along with deliveries to the nearly 650 participants in various off site training locations.  Greg is in charge of this event for our EMA and will be contacting you when it is determined what days and times that he will need the help.  He will finalize these plans at our meeting.
SKYWARN Spotter weather reporting class will be held on Tuesday, April 14 at the County EMA office.  One class will be held from 2:30 until 4:30 p.m., the same class will be repeated from 6:30 until 8:30 p.m.  Greg DeVoir from the National Weather Service will instruct the class.  To register, please call the County EMA office at 570-433-4461 or let me know at our meeting and I will forward your reservation to them.
YOUR  HELP  is desperately needed on Sunday, March 29 beginning at 1:00pm. which will be the first Auction and Traider Okkies facility next to our EMA building.  Matt Okkelberg has asked that we sell refreshments for the event.  Greg will be in charge of this event and advise us at our meeting what may be needed.  We know that we will need lots of help.
Please attend our meetings.  Your help is most important.








Leslie
